
 
 

 

 

 

Thursday 15 December 2022 
 
Any students that do not normally have school lunches 
please let us know by 5 December
meal. Please note that lunches will be paid for through 
ParentPay.  If you have any problems activating your 
account please contact school admin
 
 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £211
school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter…………

 
Year 14 - Peat Rigg Residential Trip 
Please note that the payment has been set up on 

 
 
 
 

ACTION REQUIRED:  SD1 - Special Diet Request Form
If you have received an SD1 form, please can you complete page 1 and sign page
kitchen have asked that these are sent back to school no later than 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Lunches next week will be week 1
 
 
 

Welburn Hall Weekly
 

 

Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 15 December 2022  

Any students that do not normally have school lunches 
please let us know by 5 December if you wish to book a 
meal. Please note that lunches will be paid for through 
ParentPay.  If you have any problems activating your 
account please contact school admin 

211.22for 

Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 

Autumn 2 – Food Tech Contributions
Contributions can now be made towards 
Autumn 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via 
Thank you. 

 

elcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Trip  
Please note that the payment has been set up on ParentPay for theresidential trip to Peat Rigg. 

Special Diet Request Form 
If you have received an SD1 form, please can you complete page 1 and sign page
kitchen have asked that these are sent back to school no later than Monday 5

next week will be week 1 

Welburn Hall Weekly
Friday 2nd December 2022 

 

 

Any students that do not normally have school lunches 
if you wish to book a 

meal. Please note that lunches will be paid for through 
ParentPay.  If you have any problems activating your 

Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Autumn 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  

for theresidential trip to Peat Rigg.  

If you have received an SD1 form, please can you complete page 1 and sign pages 1 and 4.  The 
Monday 5th December.  

Welburn Hall Weekly 



 
 

 

 
Upper Semi-formal 4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Mr Western’s Class have been 
chosen by the Elves to visit this 
year. The class came up with 
different names a few girls and 
boys and then we had a vote to 
see what they were going to be 
called.  
They are called Eve and Elvis
 

“We are looking forward to seeing 
what Eve and Elvis are going to get 
up to!” 
 

 

Mr Western’s Class have been 
chosen by the Elves to visit this 
year. The class came up with 
different names a few girls and 
boys and then we had a vote to 
see what they were going to be 

They are called Eve and Elvis. 

“We are looking forward to seeing 
what Eve and Elvis are going to get 



 
 

 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 80% of ParentPay accounts 
cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter o
even those receiving Free School Meals
Thank you! 

 

 

 
Important Reminder 
We would like to remind parents of our sickness policy.  If your child is sick the school must 
be informed before 9am if possible.
 
Thank you, 
 
The Admin Team 

 

 
 
 
 

Chance to win Pantomime tickets

Ryedale Lions in conjunction
visit to the Kirk Theatre's Pickering
the matinee performance (2:30pm)
 
It will be organised along
free children's tickets and 3
 
1) For children who wish to participate, please let the school office know. Names will 
then be entered into a hat and three will be chosen at random.
2) The three selected pupils
supply a further three tickets)
wish. 
3) A further three tickets are

 

of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support and 

For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 

ee School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  

We would like to remind parents of our sickness policy.  If your child is sick the school must 
before 9am if possible. 

 

 
Chance to win Pantomime tickets 

 

 
conjunction with Pickering Rotary are planning 

Pickering Pantomime, Dick Whittington. 
(2:30pm) on Sunday 22nd January 2023.  

along the same lines as in previous years,
3 free adult tickets per school. 

1) For children who wish to participate, please let the school office know. Names will 
then be entered into a hat and three will be chosen at random. 

pupils then each choose another child to
tickets) it could be a sister, brother, friend

are provided for an adult to accompany each

 

 

so thank you for your support and 

please can you ensure that you login to 
parents to activate their account, 

to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  

We would like to remind parents of our sickness policy.  If your child is sick the school must 

 

 to run their annual 
 They are looking at 
 

years, providing 6 

1) For children who wish to participate, please let the school office know. Names will 

to go with them (we 
friend or whosoever they 

each pair. 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 

 

ParentPay Accounts 
 
As of today, 80% of ParentPay accounts 
cooperation. 
 
For those who have not yet activated their account, 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter 
even those receiving Free School Meals
Thank you! 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hes
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of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support and 

activated their account, please can you ensure that 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 

Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact: admin@welburn

 Mr Scott's class will be selling squares to 
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so thank you for your support and 

please can you ensure that you login to 
parents to activate their account, 

to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  

admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Mr Scott's class will be selling squares to 



 
 

 

guess the name of the unicorn next week. It is 50p per square. All money raised will be put 
towards a trip out for the class 

 

guess the name of the unicorn next week. It is 50p per square. All money raised will be put 

 

guess the name of the unicorn next week. It is 50p per square. All money raised will be put 


